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We are very excited to announce that we are beginning to prepare for our annual Summer 

Extravaganza! Like last year we will be splitting the school into two halves to ensure that everyone has 

the chance to perform, with two shows featuring work from all of our graded classes alongside 

featured student performances. 

Junior Extravaganza- Saturday 2nd July- 5pm 

All grades up to and including Grade 3- Plus Performance Workshop groups 

Senior Extravaganza- Sunday 3rd July- 5pm 

Grades 4 and above- Plus Performance Workshop groups 

Should you wish your child to take part, you need to email Pa@janetmarshalldance.co.uk with the 
attached permission slip completed and signed as soon as possible. Your child will not be allowed 
to partake in the show without this as it is a legal requirement – we need to receive this by no 
later than May 28th  (sooner will be appreciated). 
 
This is a ticketed event and the Junior children will be rehearsing at some point on Saturday July 2nd 

ahead of the show.  Seniors will rehearse on Sunday July 3rd. You do need to be aware of this 

commitment. 

Janet Marshall Summer Extravaganza- July 2nd and 3rd  2022 

Presented through ‘Performance Workshop’ Registered Charity Number: 1085787 

PERFORMANCE PERMISSION 

My child will be taking part in the Junior Extravaganza 2022       yes / no        (Please indicate) 

My child will be taking part in the Senior Extravaganza 2022      yes / no        (Please indicate) 

  

Child’s Name……...................………….................  

Notable allergies……………………………………….  Epi-Pen yes/no 

I am aware that the show will be filmed & photographs may be used for studio promotion and give 
my consent to my child being involved in this performance.  

Telephone:………………………………… Email: …………………………………………………………….. 

Signed..............................……….……......Parent/Guardian…………………………………(please print name)  
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